
 

The Skills for Work programme offered by East Lothian Works and 
Edinburgh College starts again in January with a new online term! 

- OUR ONLINE CLASSES for JANUARY 2022 - 
 

• SUPPORTING CHILDREN WITH ADDITIONAL SUPPORT NEEDS  

• WORKING IN EARLY LEARNING AND CHILDCARE 
 

 Option to study one or both of the above SQA units, subject to availability 
 Online tutorials delivered on term-time Mondays (morning/early afternoon) 
 Courses start week commencing Monday 31st January 2022 

 

Benefits include our range of employability services available at East 
Lothian Works, plus enrolment as an Edinburgh College student. 
 

TO FIND OUT MORE:  
Contact us at East Lothian Works on email elworks@eastlothian.gov.uk 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Considering a Career in 

 Early Learning and Childcare? 

mailto:elworks@eastlothian.gov.uk

